
 

 

Federation of Westminster Special School’s 

IT Network Services Contract 

The Federation of Westminster Special Schools invites Expressions of Interest from IT companies for 

its contract for IT Network and Desktop Support services to the Federation schools, including offices 

and annexes.  

The Federation is currently responsible for the IT services of 3 sites within the City of Westminster 

which include IT Network maintenance, Wi-Fi support, licences and upgrades, desktop support of 

classrooms, offices, specialist areas and mobile devices. 

The new contract will commence in October 2019. The contract is for a period of two years with the 

option to extend for a further 1 to a maximum of four years. 

How to register your interest 

Interested companies will need to register with the Federation of Westminster Special Schools by 

Wednesday 31st July 2019. 

If you wish to register an interest in this contract, please follow the steps below: 

Email: admin@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk or 

Tel: 02076415825 

For the attention of: Mark Middleton (Federation Business Manager) 

Additional information  

 An outline brief will be sent by email on receipt of your registered interest 

 We reserve the right to make this contract available to partners and other public sector 

and/or voluntary organisations, that the Federation currently works with. 

 Please be aware that TUPE does not apply to this contract. 

 The Federation actively seeks to use small to medium size enterprises that are local to the 

schools and employ local people. 

 Visits to the sites will be held over the course of the week commencing 12th August to the 

20th August 2019. 
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